Headteacher Update
Thursday 21st December 2023
Dear Parents and Carers,
We have made it! 
We have all had a lovely, calm final week of the term. We enjoyed our Christmas assembly yesterday with a lively rendition of The 12 Days of Christmas which has become a Leftwich tradition. This afternoon the children have had a play afternoon as a special treat for the end of term, and they have all loved sharing their toys and games. 
We would like to thank you all for your support this term. The children have worked incredibly hard and our reception children have really settled into school routines now. They all deserve a well earned rest over the festive period. 
We wish you all a wonderful Christmas and best wishes for the New Year. 
We look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 9th January. 
Merry Christmas, 
From us all at Leftwich xx

Dates for your Diaries:
Please note that the children return to school for the spring term on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 
	Event
	Date
	Time
	Classes involved

	INSET Day
	Monday 8th January 2024
	All day
	

	Children return to school
	Tuesday 9th January 2024
	8.30am
	All classes



We’re almost there! Have a lovely weekend everybody.
Kind regards,
Mrs C Harrison and Mrs L Guy

